
MT Crushmor LLC     August 17, 2021 
5256 N Genesee Rd 
Flint MI  48506 
 
 
EGLE  
Attn:  Dan McGeen 

 
Hello Dan 

 
This is Lyle Hippensteel/Mt Crushmor responding to your notice of Violation 
 RE: Dust control.   
 
I am working on several fronts in an effort to resolve issues with regard to 
providing dust control measure when production procedures produce dust 
opacity, in excess of allowances as outlined by DEQ. 
 
I have obtained an underground fuel storage that I am trying to equip as a water 
source for the water spraying equipment that is installed on the jaw crusher, as 
well as for the to be installed, spray system on the Fintec 542 Screener.   
 
I am having difficulty obtaining a water source at the present time, since I am 
located at the rear portion of a 24 acre site.  The City of Flint has a moratorium on 
well drilling for any new wells and the cost to purchase water from the City public  
water system would be prohibitive. 
 
As work progresses towards this end, we are trying our best to only run material 
that has been dampened by rain or freshly removed from the ground with a 
contact of dirt that provides a shield from excessive dust emissions. 
 
I will continue to keep you updated as we progress in this endeavor and 
appreciate your input and patience in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
 
Lyle HIppensteel/Mt Crushmor 
 
 

 
 

 



 


